
The following are pictures from the week ending in 11.12.21 in regards to the Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Center (DEI)/

Student Government Room Renovations Project.  Since the wallboard has all been taped and mudded, and then sand-

ed the first of the finishes can now be done.  The first of the interior finishes to be completed is the painting.  Both areas 

received a coat of primer and to coats of final paint this week.  In addition the DEI Center received a special area of ac-

cent paint that will be located behind some wood accent panels in three separate locations in the space.  Once the 

painting is complete then the metal grid for the suspended ceiling can be installed so that the lighting and mechanical 

diffusers and return air grilles can be installed as well.  We are still on track as long as the longest lead item, which are the 

window frames, come in on time in December. 
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The top-right photo shows one of the painting contractors ap-

plying the primer coat to the wallboard outside the office in 

the Student Government Room. 

The top-left photo is a detailed photo of one of the accent 

painted areas in the DEI Center.  Again, this is where the wall 

will receive a special wood accent panel. 

The bottom-left photo simply highlights the progress of the ap-

plication of paint along the west wall of the Student Govern-

ment Room. 


